
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

6th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As we are in the final weeks of our lovely Year 6’s being with us, I would like to let 
you know of the events we have upcoming. 

Thursday 20th and Friday 21st June 2024  

Residential 

Children should arrive at school as normal on the first day of their visit and will be 
taken back to school in time for normal collection on the last day. 

Year 5 children come to school on the first day ready to go to Ulley reservoir and 
should be wearing weather appropriate clothing (such as PE kit) which you don’t 

mind getting wet and/or dirty. 

27th June at 9.15am 

Leavers Assembly  

Thursday 4th July  

Prom 

5pm-7pm 

Wickersley Partnership Trust 

C/O Clifton Community School Campus, 

Cranworth Road 

Rotherham 

S65 1LN 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of the Year 6 students good luck 
with their future and we hope they remember all of their happy times at Monkwood. 
� 

Kind regards, 

 
 
Ms K Sherburn 
Headteacher  


